
Eco Warriors 

Our Eco Warriors would like your child to design a 
poster encouraging people to dispose of their   

rubbish responsibility and take it home if it doesn’t 
fit in the bin. 

The winning posters will be displayed around 
school and there will be prizes for two winners 

across school.  

If your child would like to take part, please pick up 
an entry form their class teacher and get           

designing. 

All entries to be returned to school by the 3rd 
March please. 

Scan the QR code which 
takes you to our page on 
the ‘X’ app where you will 
see updates throughout 

school 

Children's Mental Health Week 

Next week is 'Children's Mental Health 

week'.  The theme this year is Know Yourself, 

Grow Yourself. We will be completing some 

learning in the classroom and delivering an     

assembly around this theme. It is important    

children understand how we can look after their 

mental health as well as their physical health.  

Healthy Heart Day 

On Friday 14th February we will be having a     
non-uniform day where children can come to 
school wearing RED to support Health Heart Day 
and take part in activities through out the day! 

Sport At Elliston 

Congratulations to both Sportshall Athletics teams 
who have qualified for the finals. We are proud of 

both teams who demonstrated amazing teamwork, 
resilience and respect during the heats. Well done 

to everyone that competed.  


